
Wednesday, September 13, 2017 
 
 
Our expectation is that we will not be eligible for FEMA reimbursement and 
that folks are on their own. 
 
The County convenience center is open and accepting landscaping debris 
from individuals. The County is also accepting landscape debris and 
construction debris at a just-opened site at Pinckney Colony Road. 
 
 
 
Steve Riley 
Town Manager 
Town of Hilton Head Island 
 


